JOHN F. KENNEDY COMMITTEES:
MASSACHUSETTS FOREIGN RELATIONS

Vlnifed Hlafes Denafe

WASHINGTON, D. C.

November 13, 1958

Mrs ., Betty Taymor
44 Fairfex Street
Newton, Massachusetts

Dear Betty:

I wish to take this opportunity to agein thank
you for your support and for the outstanding
job done last Tuesday.

In my trip through your district, I had the
pleasure of seeing you again, and most important,
of seeing everywhere the evidence of your leader=-
ship and work in behalf of the party.

The State Committee under the able leadership of
Pat Lynch contributed greatly not only to my own
success but more importantly to the success of
the entire Demoucratic slate,

For your efforts this fall and the many kindnesses
you have shown me in the past, I am deeply
grateful, I shall return to Washington to work
with renewed vigor for the interest of our great
State,

With kindest regards,

h

John F. Kennedy



